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UTV theft sparks investigation
(KAIR)--A costly theft is under investigation in Atchison County, following a
report filed this past weekend.

According to the Atchison County Sheriff's Office, resident Warren Ruhnke on
Sunday reported the disappearance of a 2013 Arctic Cat Wild Cat 1000 side by
side UTV.

The utility vehicle was last seen at his residence, located at 20292 258th Road,
around 4:30 Saturday afternoon.

He discovered the vehicle missing around 9:30 Sunday morning.
The utility vehicle is described as orange and black, with a value of $12,000.
The case remains under investigation with no suspects yet determined.

Anyone with information about the theft is asked to notify the Atchison County
Sheriff's Office.
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